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Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Feb 7, 2024 

I am in support of this standard. During the 10- year period from 2010 to 2019, the number of 

U.S. pedestrian fatalities increased by 46%. As the number of SUVs and heavier EVs increases, 

we need to mitigate the increased danger to pedestrians. 
 


